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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-1971    
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 18, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the purchase of a Toro Groundmaster mower – National 

Intergovernmental Purchasing Alliance (IPA) Contract 0830041 - $51,335.96 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of a Toro 
Groundmaster rotary mower, IPA Contract 0830041 from Tesco South, Incorporated, d/b/a 
Hector Turf in the amount of $51,335.96. 
 
Background 
The FY 2012 Fleet replacement plan includes the replacement of unit V5850, a 2006 Toro 
400D 60” turf mower. Unit V5850 was retained one (1) year past its recommended 
lifecycle.  

 
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $51,335.96 
   
 

 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

    

  
SUB 

   
SUB 

  
FY   FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # 

INDEX 
NAME 

OBJECT 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

2012 581 01 
PARKING 
FLEET SVS PAR030101 FLEET SVS 6416 VEHICLES 

     
51,335.96  

     
TOTAL 

  

     
51,335.96  
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Attachment 
 
Exhibit 1 – Vehicle purchase for V5850 
 
 

 
Prepared By:  Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E., Public Works 
 
 


